National Federation of Republican Women

est. 1938



October 30, 2006

Mr. Brad White National Chair, Yellow Ribbon America P. O. Box 3551 Huntington, Beach CA 92605-3551

Dear Mr. White,

The National Federation of Republican Women is in support of the efforts of our Military Forces and their involvement in keeping America free. It is impossible to adequately express our appreciation of the sacrifices made by the men and women who are deployed as well as the families who remain at home.

Our members are committed to offering support wherever and whenever needed; the opportunity to participate in the Yellow Ribbon America project is the perfect vehicle for us to make a difference in the lives of returning veterans and their families. With an organization of nearly 100,000 members nation wide, we are ready and eager to become a partner.

We thank the Yellow Ribbon America organization for allowing us the opportunity to help make a difference.

Sincerely,

Severly Davis
NFRW President